From: [mailto:

Sent: 18 June 2012 09:53

To: Subject: Re: Grenfell Action Group

Eddie

Yes, the meeting is going ahead on 20th June. I am unable to be there so my colleague Cllr Gerard Hargreaves will chair the meeting. Gerard is my Lead member for Housing.

I have worked hard to secure Grenfell Tower a major refurb. The rest of the estate as I and the TMO have explained will be the subject of future renewal when assets permit.

Tim C

----Original Message---From: Eddie daffarn <----To: Tim Coleridge Council <cllr.coleridge@rbkc.gov.uk>

CC: Francis verity action group < ______>; councillor blakeman

<cllr.blakeman@rbkc.gov.uk>; Tony planning aid <tonyw@planningaidforlondon.org.uk>; Rifkind

<christian.davies@parliament.uk>
Sent: Sun, 17 Jun 2012 20:21
Subject: Re: Grenfell Action Group

Dear Tim

Please could you inform our community whether the Residents Forum will be taking place on Wednesday 20th June?

If the Residents Forum takes place please could you ask Shelley Gittens to place the issue of providing residents living on the front-line of the proposed building works with double glazing onto the agenda?

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Regards,

Edward Daffarn

Grenfell Action Group.

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
